Parent Council Xﬁ‘x x
I am really keen to start a Parent *K

Council again but need your help to  Parent Council

do so. Parent Councils are involved

in all sorts of issues concerning the school and as we move into
getting Pod 4 built this would be an excellent time to get in-
volved. Parent Councils can also help raise funds and select
staff. If you are interested in this please let Miss Clunie
know and she will organise a meeting.

Family In Partnership Project

Mrs Ratcliffe will soon be inviting parents to join this project.
The past two years have been very successful with many
parents joining in the fun with their children.

This work is done both during the school day and after school.
If your child receives a letter from Mrs Ratcliffe please let
us know as soon as possible if you are available..

Henry May, VC DALMARNOCK NEWS

It was a honour to be invited to take some pupils to

Glasgow green for the unveiling of the stone to mark < i

the 100th anniversary of Henry May being awarded the

VC. The group of P6 and P7 pupils were excellent

ambassadors for the school and were delighted to be 27 October 2014
interviewed by both STV and BBC.
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noon. We have received many emails praising their conduct " ﬁ;\ _ n
and playing. We have been asked to play at a festival in | TN ) International
alt School Award
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November. Talented children. | T—\l
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P7 Samba Drumming

Our Samba band played at their first concert on Friday after- L
|
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School Fayre

The School Fayre will take place on Friday 5 December from
1.30. This is our main fundraising event of the year so please
support us anyway that you can. We would welcome bric-a-
brac, books, toys, toiletries etc . All baking may be brought to
school on the day of the sale.

Please note that on the day of the fayre no prams can be
brought into school for safety reasons.

Pitch

All classes from P4 upwards have a day on the pitch. Due
to issues arising from football and being carried into the
class we have now decided that the mornings will be re-
stricted too. Children can only go on if it is their day.

P4 Friday
P4/5 Thursday
P5 Wednesday
P6 Monday

P7 Tuesday

Dress Down Friday

This Friday is dress down day. As it is the day before
Hallowe'en children may wear fancy dress. Please note
however that no masks should be worn as children will still be
working. Primaries 1 and 2 will parade around the classes.
Children should bring 50p—half the money going to charity and
the other half to school funds.

Registration of P1 Pupils

The annual registration for P1 pupils has been brought
forward. From this year the annual school registration week
will take place during the second week in November. Parents
and carers of children due to start school in August 2015
are invited to register at their local school during the week
10- 14 November.

Wet Weather &
Although we will keep children in school if the P
weather is very wet we like them to have fresh air " E
whenever possible. Please ensure that your child N
brings a jacket or coat with them to school as they

will be outside most days.

As we are encouraging outdoor learning—please send in any
wellies that are too small for your child.

Indoor Shoes S
Every child should have a pair of indoor &;/

shoes that can remain in school.
Children are expected to change their
shoes when they enter the building. Plain black gym shoes
are ideal as they are suitable for classroom and gym. Please
make sure that your child's name is written in the shoes.




